
From:  Leo Vegoda 
To:   Paul Wilson, David Conrad 
Re:   RIR distribution of "various registries" address space 
Date:  29 January 2008 2:30:25 am 
 
Hi Paul, 
 
Thank you very much for sharing this information with us. 
 
Neither David nor I will be at the ICANN meeting in New Delhi so 
I'd like to ask the two questions that I think are most important 
by e-mail. Firstly, can you let us know from when the RIRs will 
begin allocating from this address space? Secondly, do you have a 
more detailed document showing which of the currently unallocated 
blocks in these /8s will be managed by which RIRs? 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Leo 


